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It has been quite a year – full of joy and pain, triumph and tragedy. Through it all, 
I am anchored by faith and remain confident that a bright future lies ahead for  
all of us.

The holidays are a time for family, friends, food, and laughter. I pray that you will 
have all the joy your heart can hold during this season. I ask you to remember those 
who may be hungry and those who may be without family. Remember them with 
your words and your actions.

There is joy in giving.

Happy Holidays from my family to yours. I hope this new year brings you love, 
prosperity, and happiness beyond your wildest dreams. 

Yours In Service,

Assemblywoman Latrice Walker 

Happy Holidays to my District 55 Family!

For more information about this or  
any other community issue, contact me at:

Assemblywoman Latrice Monique Walker
400 Rockaway Avenue, 2nd Floor

Brooklyn, NY 11212
718-342-1256 • walkerl@nyassembly.gov


